



From:

Date:2004/12/31 Fri AM 10:24:55 CST To:views@cab-review.gov.hk

CC:

Subject: The Basic Human Right to Vote for our own destiny



Constitutional Development Task Force Secretariat Constitutional Affairs Bureau 3/F, Main Wing Central Government Offices Lower Albert Road, Central Hong Kong

Dear Sirs & Madams,

I am writing to deplore my feelings towards the present SAR government regarding its inability to maintain basic human rights for its citizens.

Hong Kong has all the conditions to become a free and democratic society and she will have all the supports from most democratic countries in the world. Given such a great opportunity in 1997, the Chief Executive and all the high ranking officials could have made history and become heroes by freeing Hong Kong citizens from the threats of communism.

Instead they have chosen to protect their own interests and positions by remaining inept to the people's wishes. Our wishes are loud and clear. We want the right to vote to choose our own destiny.

This is only a very basic human right to protect ourselves and our children, a right that even the Indians, Africans and Russians are enjoying. There is still time to redeem all the bad deeds the SAR government and its officials have done so far.

Thank you if you still have the warm blood and guts to do something for us before it is too late.

With Best New Year Wishes, John Leung

